DATE: 09/01/2020

NOTICE 



All the students of GEC-Dahod are hereby informed that the “ PAINT THE WALL” program is going be  arranged very soon in our campus as part of smart city project. In order to contribute in this project one of the  wall of our campus will be painted.Those who are willing to participate are hereby informed to register their names in the given google form link  by 21st Jan-2020 up to 5:00 PM. Students can participate in group of 4 to 5 people.
Google link:- 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Pt0_trGlXwWtcoo4zJE20930rZzkGwR8oM16AoymGpE/edit#gid=0

Selected students will be awarded by certificate.
For any queries kindly contact to Prof. M B Patel or Prof. M M Parmar (EE Department)
 
Students have to submit the paper sketch in drawing sheet as a rough idea before execution.

Theme for “Paint the wall” is based on engineering/technology.





                                                                            

                                                                      By,
								Prof. J I Patel
								HOD, EE Department
